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College of Health Science and Technology, Shanghai Jiao Tong University School of Medicine

To Regis Faculdade Ebramec,

As the dean of College of Health Science and Technology, Shanghai Jiao Tong
University School of Medicine, please allow me to convey my congratulations
on the success of the XIl Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine and Ili
International Congress. The college is located in Ruijin Hospital, Shanghai,
China.

First of all, | would like to express my sincere respect for the contributions
made by the Brazilian College of Chinese Medicine. The college has played an
important role in the international dissemination of traditional Chinese
medicine (TCM), promoting the popularization and spread of Chinese
medicine culture in Brazil, and making positive contributions to the
development of TCM worldwide.

In the future, | look forward to the Brazilian College of Chinese Medicine
achieving greater breakthroughs in its educational capabilities, academic
influence, and curriculum development. The college has made significant
contributions to academic exchanges between China and Brazil, and | hope
that it can further strengthen its collaboration with internationally renowned
Chinese medicine schools to promote the international development of TCM.

Last but not the least, | sincerely wish a successful conclusion of the XiI
Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine and the Il International Congress of
Faculdade EBRAMEC! This is an important academic exchange platform that
will inject new momentum into the development of TCM. | hope that the
scholars can share their latest research achievements and ideas here, and
work together to promote the development of TCM!
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Prof. HU Yiqun, M
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